
   

 

   

 

Parents & Friends of Holy Trinity School 
Holy Trinity CofE Junior School, Bute Road, Wallington SM6 8BZ 
Registered Charity No. 276799 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
PFOS will be having our AGM on the 15th September where we will be starting our fresh plans for 
the coming year.  Please do consider coming along and meeting us, we would love to hear your 
ideas and always welcome any new helpers. 
 
We look forward to meeting you at 9:15, come to the office and you will be shown through.  The 
meeting shouldn’t be much longer than one hour. 
 
If you can’t make it but are interested in helping – no matter how much support you can offer, 
large or small, please feel free to reach out to us at pfos1@outlook.com or leave a message at the 
office. 
 
Best regards, 
 
PFoS 
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